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Dear Colleagues,

Please accept our apologies for the late submission of the statistical data!

It is partly due to delays in getting answers from our relevant data controllers and as it turns out — we did not have to
wait for all responses since all the access requests where this time accounted for in the SIRENE office.

Regarding submissions received in the Data State Inspectorate — we had none complaints on submission handling
proceses by the state police. There for, no complaint based investigation was carried out by the Data State Inspecorate
in the year 2023 and also there for, no court actions where initiated regarding data subject access requests to the SIS
system.

Please see also attached a machine translated response by the SIRENE bureau who did the statistics aggregation for
law enforcement sectore.

Again sorry for the late response.

Best regards,

Ar cienu
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